
Dear Parents 

We had a great time at The Wild Place this week,       

creating wonderful pirate ships! (Pictures will be on the 

website.) Thank you to the parents who have  contacted 

us to offer to talk about a country. If anyone else would 

be keen to come in to tell us about a country we’d love to 

hear from you please. We taught the children  a little 

about France this week. Australia next week!  

Hope you got the sunflower seeds this week. The      

competition Savills run is completely optional! 

Have a lovely weekend and see you on Tuesday.                                        

Sarah, Claire and Chloe 

A Reminder  

Our Painshill Park visit is on 

4th July. Children (adults if 

you’d like to as well) please 

come dressed in a simple     

pirate costume and shoes      

or  trainers that are easy to 

walk in. 
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PHONICS 

Thank you very much for continuing to         

encourage your child to practise each week in 

his/her ‘ Sound of the Week’ book. This week 

your child will be learning to spell 

some of the Year 1 words. We 

will have a focus on this from 

now until the end of the term. 

Maths 

This week we have introduced arrays. 

An array is a group of objects        

organised into rows and columns to 

make it easier to count  them.   Can 

your child draw an array  and then 

tell you what he/she has made. E.g. “I 

have got 2 lots of 6 and that equals 

12.’  


